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N e w s l e t t e r  

Celebrating 50 years at Camboon 
I can’t believe it was only last year that we celebrated 
Camboon Primary School’s 50

th
 year.  It was such a 

wonderful whole community event that we had but also 
the school fun day was a lot of fun!  The art work that 
students and staff created on the day has been 
completed and is proudly hanging in the assembly 
area.  Please go and have a look when you can.  Thanks 
to Mrs Ienco and our staff for putting it all together and to 
Mr Dean our amazing gardener for assembling it and 
hanging it.  I think it will be a great piece of artwork for 
students to come and find their flower in 50 years’ time. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Staffing updates 
We would like to congratulate Mr McLennan on being the 
recommended applicant for the School Sport position 
that he has been doing.  He will stay in this role until the 
end of the year.  I am happy to announce that Mr Nguyen 
will be continuing as the Physical Education specialist 
teacher and Mrs Jayatilaka will continue as the Science 
specialist teacher.  We thank each of them for the 
amazing learning they provide to our students. 
 

Janice Cuculoska—Principal 
 
NAPLAN Years 3 and 5  
NAPLAN will commence on Tuesday 10 May. Students 
undertaking NAPLAN will take part in a coordinated 
practice on Thursday 24 March. All students need a pair 
of headphones to use during the coordinated practice 
and the testing in May. If your child does not have 
headphones or their headphones are not working, can 
you please organise a new pair for them at your earliest 
convenience.   
 
Choir News 
Good news for Choir students. Choir rehearsals have 
resumed for all interested students in Year 4, 5 and 6. 
Rehearsals will take play every Tuesday morning from 
8am on the Library steps. I will have the PA system 
step up to play the backing music and students will sit on 
the steps and sing with printed lyrics. 
We had 14 very keen students arrive for our first 
rehearsal on the library steps on Tuesday. If your child is 
interested in participating in the school choir, they are 
welcome to join us this term before they make a 
commitment next term. I have set up a Choir Connect 
page for choir students and will add each choir member 
to the page, so students can practice at home. 
Stephanie Bojanich—Music Specialist 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Thursday 10 March 

 Canteen Open 
Friday 11 March 

 Canteen Open 
Tuesday 15 March 

 Uniform Shop Open 
Wednesday 16 March 

 Canteen Open 
Thursday 17 11 March 

 Canteen Open 
Friday 11 March 

 Canteen Open 
Friday 18 March 

 Canteen Open 

 Assembly—Room 16 
Wednesday 23 March 

 Canteen Open 

Date:  9 March 2022  
Term: 1   
Vo lume: 3  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
Closed Monday & Tuesday 
Open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
https://www.flexischools.com.au/ 
 
9218 1414 / 0412 530 307 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
Open as follows: 
Tuesday 15 March 8.45am—9.15am 
Tuesday 5 April 8.45am—9.15am 
  

Camboon Primary School                         
Forder Street, Noranda  WA  6062  
Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au  
Phone: 9218 1400         

http://www.quickcliq.com.au


 

After School Activities 
Ultimate Frisbee – Years 4 - 6 
After school Ultimate Frisbee will be continuing for 
registered students 15th, 22nd and 29th March, meeting in 
the assembly area at 3.05pm.  They will finish on the oval at  
4.05pm 
 

The after-school program is a fun and engaging program 

that introduces children of all abilities to the dynamic world 

of Ultimate Frisbee. Children learn the fundamental skills of 

ultimate frisbee - strength, agility and coordination in a safe 

and fun environment while exploring this curriculum aligned 

program. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
Canteen  
The school menu is available online and 
can be viewed on the Flexischools’ web-
site.   We encourage all families to order  
online or through the  
Flexischool App https://www.flexischools.com.au/ 
 
Uniforms 
We are thrilled to announce that the delivery of polo 
shirts has now arrived.  We are currently filling orders, 
however, we have a backlog.  These will be filled as 
soon as possible and sent home with students.   
 
The Uniform Shop is open from 8.45am to 9.15am this 
term as follows: 
Tuesday 15 March 
Tuesday 5 April 

SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE 

Congratulations to the Social Justice Committee who were presented with their badges last week.  The Social Justice  
Committee promotes our Cambodian sister school in addition to being Environmental warriors who oversee battery and 
recycling programs.  They are required to promote the school values and model appropriate behaviour at all times.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Social Justice Committee 

Bless M 
Room 15 

Aminah T 
Room 15 

Sophia G Room 15 

Naila  K Room 15 

Jelena S Room 16 

Paulina V Room 16 

My-Quyen H Room 16 

Arabella I Room 17 

Mihail N Room 15 

Poppy B Room 15 

Chelsea R Room 15 

Amber B Room 16 

Dave D Room 16 

Emery S Room 16 

Catherine S Room 17 



 

 

 

 

 

HELP DEVELOP  

THE STEM STARS OF THE FUTURE 

We would love families to support us in the competition run by The West Australian! 
 
Collect entry coupons from Saturday’s edition of The West Australian on March 12, 19, 
26 & April 2 
 
Please fill in coupons and return to school. There will be a collection box in the  
Library. 
 
We will also send reminders home via Connect on the Friday before, the coupons are 
printed in the newspapers. 
 
Thank you for supporting our school! 
 
Mrs Thomson and The Tech Committee 
 
 



‘Tutu Day’ and Wear Purple to School Day’ 

We are thrilled to advise that we raised $86.00 on ‘Tutu Day’ to support the Angkor Project in Cambodia and $200.00 on 

‘Wear Purple to School Day’ to support students in our school with epilepsy and Epilepsy Action Australia.  Thank you to 

everyone at school and at home that participated in supporting these worthy causes. 



 

 


